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London Borough of Camden

Room 302a, 3rd Floor

Town Hall Extension 
Argyle Street

London WC1H 8EQ
Phone: 020 7974 4499
Email: michael.hrycak@camden.gov.uk

Dear Resident,
We would like to install three Uri Lift “pop up” urinals in the Camden Town area. This is in order to prevent people from urinating in public areas and near residents homes, as well as to provide better public conveniences for our night time economy. 

These urinals will be underground and not visible during the day. They will be raised on a Friday and Saturday night between 10pm and 4am, with the flexibility to change these hours if required. Please see the bottom of this letter for a visual example.

Attached is a map in detail showing the location of the proposed Uri Lift site that is within 50 metres of your residence, as well as a map showing all of the sites in general.

We are consulting with all residences in close proximity to these sites as well as a number of other interested stakeholders, over a consultation period of two weeks. This period will run until Wednesday 13 March.  I would like to invite you to share your views on this proposal by email, telephone, letter, or online using We Are Camden (wearecamden.org.uk). 

The consultation will also include an open “drop in” meeting on Friday 7 March between 3pm and 6pm at Castlehaven Community Centre, 21 Castlehaven Road, London, NW1 8RU.

I hope you are able to take part in this consultation; please contact me directly if you require any further assistance with this.
Yours faithfully,
Michael Hrycak
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Simon White

